
From: Robert Naumann
To: Laura Kasper
Cc: Cathy North
Subject: Moving out of Douglas
Date: Friday, August 9, 2024 12:12:15 PM

Hi Laura-

Just wanted to inform you that we have sold our house in Douglas and are moving out of the
area the end of the month. I will no longer be able to serve on the Douglas Harbor Authority,
KLHA and Brownfield. Thanks. 

Rob

PS it was a pleasure working with you all!
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